
 
 
 
 
3/13/2020 
 
Dear Boyle Heights Community, 
 
As a community member and partner of Boyle Heights, Promesa Boyle Heights would like to 
share updates regarding the steps that we, as a collaborative, are taking to keep staff and the 
Boyle Heights community healthy and safe. Your wellbeing is central to Promesa’s purpose and 
a top priority as we join other partner organizations around the community responding to the 
current state of our global health. 
 
In honoring our commitment to “One Community for Love and Justice” we want to ensure that 
we are prioritizing the safety of our staff, volunteers, program participants, community partners, 
and members. In doing so, we are protecting and caring for those most vulnerable in our 
community such as our seniors and youth, and those with compromised immune systems. We 
are monitoring developments closely and are taking proactive steps to maintain the healthiest 
environment possible by:  
 

● Implementing personal space practices that limit physical interactions, and finding 
creative ways to greet each other 

● Postponing or virtually hosting upcoming community meetings and gatherings of more 
than 10 people  

 
Further communication will be sent out as it becomes available. If you have questions, please 
email us at promesa@proyectopastoral.org 
 
In community, 
Promesa Boyle Heights 
 
 

 


